Dear Colm,

St Patrick's classical school Navan had an anti-bullying awareness week starting on the 4th October. Powerpoints were presented every morning during tutor time and the SPHE teachers carried out anti-bullying lessons with their classes. Please find attached the links to the powerpoints and video. 

We are planning on having a speaker visit the school to give a talk on cyber bullying and internet safety to the students. Posters of the anti-bullying policy and the anti-bullying committee were posted around the school and in the classrooms.

Kind regards,
Colette O'Brien, anti-bullying coordinator, St Patrick's Classical School, Navan

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vGV5jzPYvm0
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